
Well-Child Transportation  

Program  
Is your child eligible for Denali KidCare, or do you receive Medicaid  

because you are pregnant?  If yes, you may be eligible for transportation  

services to get you to and from your medical appointments 

through the Alaska Medicaid Well Child Program.  

 

 

Children under age 21 and pregnant women who are currently eligible for Medicaid or Denali KidCare 

 

Contact the Well-Child Transportation Program (also known as EPSDT or Early Screening Program) 

by email, telephone, or fax and provide the following information: 

Name of person needing transportation, and escort if person is a minor 

Medicaid ID number and date of birth of the person needing transportation 

Date transportation assistance is needed 

Where you will need transportation from and to (including physical addresses) 

Your home physical address (and mailing address if you wish to receive a bus pass by mail) 

Transportation assistance includes taxi rides, bus passes, or gasoline reimbursement to and from 

medical, dental, and WIC appointments.  Available modes of transportation vary upon your location. 

One business day advance  notice is required to facilitate most transportation requests.  Business 

hours are Mon - Fri 8:00am to 4:00pm.  Be sure to contact us in advance to allow for mailing if you 

are requesting a bus pass by mail.   

 

 

 

 

 

Who is eligible to receive services? 

Contact the Well Child  

Transportation Program 

hcs.wellchildtrans@alaska.gov 

907.269.4575 in Anchorage 

888.276.0606 outside Anchorage 

(toll-free) 

Fax: 907.269.4574 

 

How do I request transportation services? 


